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     PRESS RELEASE 
 

Releasing Officer: Officer Thomas N. O’Neal  

Event:   Day in the Park 2018  

Date / Time Event: May 19, 2018 / 12:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Location of Event: Bainbridge Park   
 

CIRCUMSTANCES: 
As a reminder, this coming Saturday, May 19, 2018, the Fort Bragg Police 
Department and several local community organizations will be hosting the 
2018 Day in the Park event at Bainbridge Park. This event is intended to 
bring our community’s children and families together for a fun, safe event 
where they can also learn about the resources and organizations available 
to them as families within our community. 
 

This event is free and is open to all ages with a focus on children. A free 
lunch will be served and families are encouraged to come spend the day at 
the park with your neighbors and friends. This year’s event will include 
entertainment by DJ Ramos, a free raffle, giveaways, a K-9 Demonstration 
by the Police Department, and a cash prize talent show. There will also be 
dozens of interactive booths hosted by local agencies and organizations. 
 

This is a rain or shine event, and families are encouraged to dress 
appropriately and join the fun, regardless of the weather. Organizations 
who wish to host a booth or activity at the Day in the Park event may 
contact Carla Leach with the Mendocino County Youth Project at 
carlaleach@live.com  
 

The Fort Bragg Police Department partners with the Police Activities 
League (PAL), Mendocino County Youth Project, Advocates Supporting 
Coast Kids, Mendocino Coast Association for the Education of Young 
Children and the Coalition for Gang Awareness and Prevention. We hope 
to see you on Saturday! 
 
Please see the event flyer on the next page! 
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